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Dear Lou: 

Mucho gratias for your letter and the latest issue of "F2M Newslet­
ter11 . It looks better and better all the time (really professional­
appearing) and is filled with gems of information and news of inte­
rest to F-M TSs. It is, without a doubt, a communications resource 
that - together with Lou Sullivan's fine 11 FTM11 newsletter - will 
help to fill the gap left when I stopped publishing "Metamorphosis 
Magazine" (and previously ''Metamorphosis" newsletter) in late 1987. 

I am enclosing a cheque for $20 towards the cost of a subscription 
and two ad insertions (enclosed) . I wish you continuing success in 
your worthy endeavors to help the F-M TS community, and I do hope 
that your "brothers" are grateful for the invaluable efforts both 
you and Johhny (Founder of F2M in New Jersey and publisher of 
"Rites of Passage") are devoting to their cause. Other than David 
Maxwell - President of the Chicago Gender Society, Dr.  
- a psychotherapist with Sexology Associates and head of a support 
group for F-Ms ( 11 ANDROS 11 ), and myself - Director of GENDER WORKER, 
you two are the only resource workers who cater exclusively (or 
primarily) to the pre-op F-M TS and the "new man" (post-op) . 
Furthermore, you and Johnny are the sole publishers of a current 
newsletter for "the guys". I am gratified that I have been able to 
help make known, to professional providers and TS consumers, both 
your and Johnny's rare resources. Keep up the great work! 

Please publish this letter in your next issue. I am really sorry I 
won't be able to finally meet you in San Francisco this April (as I 
had originally planned) but hopefully, our paths will cross one day 
soon. Take care for now. 
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